
Row One: Miss Funk, R. Carpenter, R. Faber, M. Sterrett, V. Italian, J. Henricks.
Row Two: L. Glasscock, G. Duncan, P. Doll, G. Veach, J. Wiese, T. Kennett, R. Hageman.
Row Three: R. Butchart , A. Kamp, D. Hirsch, R. Udell, J. Jordan, C. Calvert, A. Pfeuffer.
Row Four: B. Dwyer, G. McDonnell, J. Richardson, B. ,Biggar.

"Watch the birdie!"

This familiar phrase does not pertain to a bird
club; it IS one heard frequently at the regular
meetings of the Photography Club. These skilled
camera enthusiasts, who hold their meetings 1Il

room 315 every other Tuesday after school, 1Il-

vite your participation 1Il their fascinating club.
AU that is necessary is a sincere interest in the
camera and in the art of picture taking.

Sponsor: Miss Funk

The group's activities were numerous this year.
Among them was a trip to Color Ad, where they
saw our own ROUNDUPS being engraved. Some
of the members, too, attended a tour of the Vin-
cent Price Photographic Studio. Also, they
"flashed" diligently at the Hello Day aud. So you
can see that the Photography Club, which has been
active since 1952, ranks high among our worth-
while clubs.
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